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February 5, 2018 
 
 
Dan Anderson 
Superintendent of Parks 
903 Ray Moses Drive 
Aurora, IL 60505 
 
Re:  18-01 RFP Interactive Mastodon Exhibit 
 RFP Results Review and Recommendation 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson, 
 
The City of Aurora received five (5) proposals before 5:00 pm on Tuesday, January 23, 2018 for the 18-01 
RFP Interactive Mastodon Exhibit.  The proposal results breakdown follows: 
 

FIRM/COMPANY TOTAL FEE COMPLETION WARRANTY 

Taylor Studio $89,289.00 July 2018 1 year 

Brees Studio $90,000.00 July 2018 1 year 

Life Formations $80,000 plus 
interactive elements 

July 2018 1 year 

Cemrock $89,545.00 Aug/Sept 2018 1 year 

Billings Productions $158,000.00 July 2018 1 year 

 
We reviewed the proposals in detail and rank them as follows: 
 

1. Taylor Studio 
2. Cemrock 
3. Brees Studio 
4. Life Formations 
5. Billings 

 
We believe that the overall package of cost, quality of references and experience, and timeline make 
Taylor's proposal the strongest.  They have completed multiple similar projects in both scope and 
content, and their clients are very happy with the results.  We have also touched base with Taylor 
Studios to confirm the scope and timeline and they confirmed they are ready to proceed per the project 
requirements. 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 
18-01 RFP Interactive Mastodon Exhibit 
RFP Results Review and Recommendation 2 

 
Pursuant to this review, we also confirmed that Taylor Studio’s proposal meets all the requirements of 
the RFP as defined by the City of Aurora. 
 
Therefore, we recommend Taylor Studio for the design, fabrication, delivery and installation of the 
Interactive Mastodon Exhibit for the Mastodon Island project. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any other information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
RGC DESIGN 

 
Robert Collins - ASLA/RLA 
President 


